
Good afternoon AJ Families,

We have had a wonderful first two days here at AJ and I am certain it is a sign of the wonderful year to

come! There is some important information for all families below:

** Required form for all students **

Please complete the link below for your child. We require the information for all of our students each

year. Please reach out to our admin assistant with any questions.

https://forms.gle/JoBNh6ynQk48d8wQ9

Food

We will be starting our breakfast program on Monday, September 9th. We hope that many of our

students will take advantage of the opportunity to have some breakfast here at school!

Pizza will be available each Friday, starting on Friday, September 13th. It will be sold in the cafeteria

during the lunch hour and the cost is $4 a slice.

Morning arrival

No students may be on school property before 8:10am as we do not have supervision. At 8:10am

students are welcomed into the building to the cafeteria for breakfast program, the gym or the library.

Picture Day

Our picture day will be Thursday, September 12th and retake day will be Thursday, September 19th.

New Gym Floor

I’m excited to share that our gymnasium has a new floor! Work on this project is now complete. I have

attached a few photos for you to view.

https://forms.gle/JoBNh6ynQk48d8wQ9


Cell phone Reminder

Students have adjusted very well to the new Provincial Cell Phone directive. We appreciate your support

with this! If you would like to review the new Provincial directive, it is available online here:

https://www.ednet.ns.ca/cellphones

Upcoming dates:

September 27th - Wear orange to acknowledge National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.

September 30th - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. No classes.

October 11th - Professional Development Day. No classes.

October 13th - Thanksgiving Day. No classes.

Best,

Andrea Doucette
AJ Smeltzer Principal

https://www.ednet.ns.ca/cellphones

